Northeast OH MMRS

Meeting Minutes

September 9, 2011
Welcome by Ken Folsom at 1006 at LCEMA and around the room introductions were done with the following present;

Kristi Kato  J. McQuiston  Deborah Franley  Rebecca Robinson  Karen Seidman  

Ron James  Dawn Cole  Kathy Milo  Vince Gildone  Tim Byers  Beth Gatlin  

Andrea Bishop  Tammy Spencer  Jay Becker  Tim Howson  Mike Warner  Tim Parks  Janine Trottier  Patrick Cusik  Heidi Scaifer

Minutes from the previous meeting were approved as amended.
Committee Reports

Executive Committee: No report at this time
Working Groups:

Planning: No report at this time. Will hold a meeting around the first of the year in 2012.

Functional Needs: Karen Seidman reported that a ½ day seminar will be held in December on integration of Functional Needs persons into a shelter.
Training / Education: Discussion was held on the 5 year plan. Ken had not gotten any comments back from the body on the plan. Ken reported to the body that he will hold a controller / evaluator ½ day class in the near future. Possible date will be October 14, 2011 from 1300 to 1600. Heidi and Ken would like to see LEPC Drills added to the 5 year plan. 
Contact Ken Folsom if you need a 300/400 ICS Class.

Hospital Reports: Beth Gatlin reported on the new ASPER Grant that has started. Overall funding is down. Beth has committed to fund the 2012 Conference.
We will need to contact Andrea Bishop for MCI tags.

EMA – Ken reported on the F-1 that hit Chester Township.
USAP: Brief discussion on EMAC responses.

Good of the Order:

Next meeting is the 7th of October at Lake County EMA

Meeting adjourned @ 1100.

Respectfully submitted,

Vince Gildone

